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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

ollingwood Buildings, Newcastle-on-Tyne, 1.

b 4
Ad.

The Secretary, {ONpOD
LONDON.

Reference

Dear 8ir,

With reference to your letter of the 1lth July,
1938 to Mr. N. G. Turnbull intimating that the enquiry to
be held by the Board of Trade into the loss of the s.s.
"ANGLO AUSTRALIAN" had been postponed urmil September next,
I have to report that I hope to be on holiday from the 20th
instant until the 10th September and my address, except for
the middle week, will be -

¢/o "Helvellyn",

24, Ambleside.Avenue, ‘
LONDON,S.W.16.

¢

@
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1 am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,







